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Club Meeting, at the Churchville Rec Center, November 13, 7PM.
Bring something for show and tell.

GENERAL CLUB NEWS...

Steve Snyder,
Vice-President, sitting in
for Jim Snyder, opened the
meeting of October 9 at
7PM at Churchville Rec
Center. The minutes are as
follows:

Stanley Dill is still
working to get the
wheel on our tractor
fixed.

1.

Steve has raffle
tickets for the
Christmas drawings
(3 radios)…$1 each
or 6 for $5. Get them
while they’re hot.

2.

Dale Davis has Club T-shirts for sale, all sizes, white or gray…$10.3.
It was agreed to shut down the “port-a-pot” as soon as possible.4.
The date for the Christmas Party is set for December 13, 12-4PM at the Rec Center, details to
follow.

5.

The Club that flies on it’s stomach has elected to reinstate the Wednesday luncheons at the
Golden Corral in Aberdeen. This is how it works: just show up any Wednesday at 12 noon
and join your friends for lunch. No promises , no commitments, if you have time on your
hands stop in.

6.

Ron Lazzeri says our membership for 2008 stands at 78, very good.7.

If you have any questions regarding the minutes or contents of this Newsletter, please direct them
to Achille Silvestri, Ph 410-838-6261 or e-mail axsilvestri@verizon.net
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Dale Davis Selling Club T-Shirts

 

Paul Cook and Bob Burke Fly Twin Corsairs

 
SWAN HARBOR RC- ALMOST ON
TV...

Dale Davis , our Ravens Maniac, was
on TV, channel 2 on their morning
show one day last week. He was
decked out in all his regalia with his
maniac cohorts all applauding the good
season in store for the Ravens. I told
him he looked good but in his next
appearance he must wear our Club
T-shirt. He promised he would.
 

THE CHRISTMAS RAFFLE...

We will be raffling off some spectacular radios at our Christmas Party this year. There are two
Spectrum DX6i full range w/o servos and one Futaba 7C 7-Channel 2.4 Ghz FAST system w/o
servos. These are class items, tickets are on sale now, $1 each or for big spenders 6 for $5.
 

FROM THE PIT...

Caught Paul Cook and Bob Burke flying identical electric Corsairs. Good flying planes and they
didn’t confuse them in the air.
 

ONE OF OUR BENEFACTORS...

G-Force Hobbies of 1626 W. Newport
Pike, Stanton, DE 19804 is offering 10%
discounts to our members. You need only
to show your AMA membership so they
can verify your membership. They sell all
types RC equipment, planes, helicopters
and kits. They have a website www.g-
forcehobbies.com
G-Force donated a kit for our Fun Fly raffle
which netted some revenue for our
treasury.
 

ABOUT SWAN HARBOR RC...

Swan Harbor RC meets 7PM the second Thursday of the month.  In the Fall and Winter we meet at
the Churchville Rec Center located on Glenville Road in Churchville. The public is welcome to the
meetings. To fly with us at Swan Harbor take Oakington Road off US 40 (between Aberdeen and
Havre de Grace) and follow the signs for Swan Harbor Farm.  Be sure to have your 2008 AMA
membership because you need it to fly. SWAN HARBOR RC 2008 Membership Applications  are
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available on line or additional information can be obtained from Ron Lazzeri, 410-256-4210,
ronlazzeri@verizon.net.  To learn more about Swan Harbor RC (formerly MAOA); go to
www.harfordvista.com/rcnews/  and click onto January 2001  

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Nov 8, 2008
Auction and Swap Meet, Shue Middle School, Newark, DE. For info: Dick
Stewart, ph 302-368-2911 email: balticply@aol.com Start 9AM.
DELAWARE RC CLUB.

Nov 13, 2008 Club Meet. At the Churchville Rec Center, 7PM.
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